
RADIO STATION

KUVR
THE "BRIGHT" DIAL SPOT

PHONE WY 5-4122

SERVING NEBRASKA'S RICH IRRIGATION CENTER

500 WATTS -:- 1380 ON YOUR DIAL

Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Penna.

Studio and Offices, KUVR Building - Holdrege, Nebraska

24 October 1958

Dear Mr. Geary,

This letter will serve as a confirmation of your
reception of our test broadcast between 2:25 AM and 2:38 AM,
Central Standard Time, October 13th, 1958.

Confirmation of reception was determined by your
correction identification of test pattern followed according
to our transmitter logs and records of engineer on duty.

I have passed your kind letter on to our chief engineer
and he was greatly impressed by your reception.

Best regards,

Kenn Maloney
Station Manager


